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To:  Coppell ISD Board of Trustees 

From: Regina Owens 

Date:  March 19, 2018 

 

cc: Brad Hunt, Deana Dynis, Shannon Edwards, Cooper Hilton 

 

 

Re:      Dual Language Immersion Internal Review  

 

As a part of the Professional Learning Community philosophy of continuous improvement and a 

focus on high levels of learning for all, we would like to provide an update on the Dual Language 

Immersion Program at Denton Creek and Wilson Elementary Schools.  

 

With changes from the Texas Commissioner of Education as it relates to services and continued 

growth of the Limited English Proficient learners, a presentation of the internal evaluation based 

on the Guiding Principles for Dual Language Education along with recommendations will be 

shared.   

 

 


